
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 4/6/2012 8:55:29 AM 
To: 'timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov' (timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

You are booked at Epic for dinner on the 23rd 

From: Simon, Timothy A. [mailto:timothy.simon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2012 08:54 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 

Redacted Cc: 
Subject: Re: 

Thank you! 

Timothy Alan Simon 
Commissioner California Public Utilities Commission 
Chairman, NARUC Committee on Gas 

On Apr 6, 2012, at 8:42 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com> wrote 

Nick Bijur -1 
Peter Coripp< 

We will reschedule for Boulevard with Tony for the 23rd. Let me 
confirm. 

Redacted 
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